
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

This notice advises of the submission of the Bentley Neighbourhood Plan to East 
Hampshire District Council, under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) 
Regulations 2012. 
 
In accordance with Regulation 16, a 6 week consultation will run from: 
 
Monday 11 November 2024 and closes at 5pm on Monday 23 December 2024. 

 
Documents can be viewed at the following locations: 
 

• The Star Inn, Main Road, Bentley GU10 5LW  
(Opening Hours: Monday 12:00pm to 10:00pm, Tuesday 10:30am to 10:00pm, 
Wednesday 10:30am to 11:00pm, Thursday 12:00pm to 11:00pm and Friday to 
Saturday 12:00 to 11:30pm)  
 

• Bentley Village Stores, London Road, Bentley GU10 5HY  
(Opening Hours: Monday to Saturday 7:00am to 9:00pm and Sunday 7:00am to 
8:00pm) 

 

• East Hampshire District Council, Monterey House, Bedford Road, Petersfield, 
Hampshire GU32 3LJ  
(Monday to Friday 9:00am – 5:00pm) BY APPOINTMENT ONLY please 
email neighboourhoodplans@easthants.gov.uk or call 01730 234339 

 
In accordance with the regulations, East Hampshire District Council has published the 
submission documents on its website Bentley modified neighbourhood plan | East 
Hampshire District Council, this also includes guidance on how to respond to the 
consultation.  
 
For further information, please contact the Planning Policy team on: 01730 234339 or 
neighbourhoodplans@easthants.gov.uk 
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